
 

Government of Bermuda  

Ministry of National Security 

Bermuda Police Service 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

For 

Network Infrastructure and Server Support 

 

March 27, 2024 

 

Subject: BPS-TSD-2023-02 Cancellation Notice 

This document serves as a Notice of Cancellation  

The Request for Quotation (RFQ) for Network Infrastructure and Server Support has been 

cancelled in its entirety as the technical parameters of the project have changed.   

The Government may cancel or amend the RFQ process without liability at any time per 

section 3.6.4. 

The Government appreciates and understands that firms went through great effort in 
preparing a response for the above-mentioned RFQ, and please accept our apologizes for 
any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Mrs Julie Trott 
Business Analyst 


